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WHAT IS CPI - Restrictive Practice Overview

CPlis an international training organisation committed to best practices
and safe behaviour management methods that focus on prevention. CPI
educates and empowers professionals to create safe and respectful
environments for our pupils. CPI stands for Crisis Prevention Institute; the
goal of special education is to ensure that children with ALN receive
consistent meaningful methods of support enhancing safety and
regulation. We aim to ensure we create safe, manageable environments
for our pupils and staff, using a number of designated interventions
meeting individual pupil needs

Recertification training annually ensures all staff are able to provide quality
provision, based on CPI principles of Care, Welfare, Safety and Security .
We aim to minimise the risk factors through building both staff confidence
and competencies when facing challenging situations. This training ensures
staff have the proactive skills to develop bespoke personal support plans
for all our learners.

To learn more, visit https://www.crisisprevention.com
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